
Elections 2018

We are seeking your input on the Vote by Mail proposal 

at two public forums on 

Saturday, August 12  |  9:30–10:30 am 

or

Tuesday, August 15  |  6-7 pm 

Tempe Public Library, 3500 S. Rural Road

At the public forums, Maricopa County Elections Offi  cials will give a hands-on demonstration of a 

Ballot Center, which is used in a Vote by Mail election.

Not able to attend either of the forums?  

Please consider leaving feedback on the Tempe Forum, at www.tempe.gov/forum.

For detailed information on vote by mail elections, go to www.tempe.gov/VoteByMail.  

The City Council is considering holding 
Tempe’s March 13 and May 15, 2018, elections 

as Vote by Mail elections. 


